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From:                T J D WEST <tjdwest@sympatico.ca>
To:                     "pwic@toronto.ca" <pwic@toronto.ca>
Date:                 04/08/2014 3:47 PM
Subject:            Eglinton Connects

The Secretary, 

Please be informed that the Don Mills Residents Inc. is fully supportive of the Eglinton Connects project 
and it must be allowed to continue in its deliberations. To seriously alter the mandate of this project at this 
time would set us back to the last twenty years of absolute neglect on City transportation which is the 
heritage of Councillors who have served on City Council for too long. Hopefully, the new Council will have 
members who listen to the residents of this City.

Terry West

President  Don Mills


